
 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Head teacher: BJ Hazell 

Belmont Road 

Clapham SW4 0BZ 

  Tel: 020 7622 3919 

www.claphammanor.lambeth.sch.uk 

Issue 147– 27th April 2017 

Growing Brighter Futures 

ATTENDANCE STARS 
RT were our star class last week with  

100% attendance. 

Next ‘Year 6 School Journey 2017’ Payment Due 
Please pay £40.00 by 

Friday 19th May 2017. 

Growing in the Greenhouse 
We finally have a greenhouse at 
Clapham Manor! This will enable us 
to grow many different vegetables 
and herbs much more quickly. We 
are very excited! Some children in RT 
went inside the greenhouse and felt 
how warm it is inside.  

Then they were very helpful with watering the existing 
plants. We also planted more wildflower seeds in the 
natured garden…fingers crossed they’ll grow.   Sakura 
said:  “This is the best day ever!”  

Introducing The House Cup 

Our four new school houses  named after 
famous Clapham residents: Wilberforce, 

Blackman, Venn and Westwood have been 
working together to gather points based on 
their houses’ behaviour and achievements. 
This week, the House with the most points 
and therefore the winner of the House Cup  

for the very first time, was Blackman. 
Congratulations!  

 
House Points - Thursday 27th April 2017 
          Blackman 172       Wilberforce 164  

Westwood 146      Venn 125 

Presenting Blackman House 
Captains with the cup in 
Achievement Assembly 

The cup on 
display outside 

Mr. Hazell’s office 



Comedy Evening 
Thursday 4th 
May 2017, 7-
10pm 
There are a few 
tickets left for the comedy evening 
next week. Alex, Rosa and Lui are 
selling in the infant and junior 
playgrounds. See you there!  
PTA Vacancies 
The PTA still has no chair or 
secretary. The current committee 
will step down after the comedy 
evening. If you are interested in any 
of these roles, individually or as a 
group, please email 
friends@claphammanor.lambeth.sch
.uk.   

Dates for Your Diary 

Year 4 Sharing Assembly: 4A Bottom Hall, 4W 
Top Hall 
Friday 28th April 2017, 2.50pm. 

Year 4 Ragged School Museum Trip 
Wednesday 17th May 2017. 

Bank Holiday  
Monday 1st May 2017. 

Year 3 Bearswood Camping Trip 
Thursday 18th - Friday 19th May 2017. 

Lost Property: We have a large 
amount of lost property, ranging 
from jumpers, coats, bags, gloves 
and other items. If you or your child 
have lost or misplaced items 
around the school please ask a 
member of the Premises Team who 
will happy to show you what we 
have. Please note that at the end of 
this month, all unclaimed items 
will be donated to charity. 

Infant Playground - Reception, Year 1 & 
Year 2 Parents/Carers 
Please do not allow your child into the 
wildlife garden or greenhouse after school 
as these areas are not safe for children 
without close supervision. We also do not 
want anything to be broken. 
Thank you. 
Mrs Allen 

Reminder - Dress Code 
We would like to remind you that  hair 
extensions are not allowed  unless a medical 
note is provided, hair beads should be kept to 
a minimum, school shoes  should NOT be 
patent leather (shiny) and earrings need to be 
plain gold or silver studs or sleepers only. 
Many of our pupils wear black plimsolls which 
are completely acceptable.  We thank you for 
your continued support in this to maintain our 
high standards. 
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